FROM: Larry Feth [feth.1@osu.edu]
SENT: Tue 4/14/2009 11:23 AM

Re: Concurrence request for English H597.04- Speech and Hearing
Science

Hello Mr Severtis,

I have conferred with Dr Fox, our department chair, and we cannot see how concurrence for this course is relevant to speech and hearing science.  We are not quite sure why you are seeking it.

L Feth

Professor

Coordinator Undergraduate Studies

& Honors Program

